San Francisco
Water

Services of the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission

FROM: Jeremy Spitz, Policy and Government Affairs
DATE: July 18, 2025

SUBJECT: [Memorandum of Agreement — City of Daly City — Vista
Grande Drainage Basin Improvement Project — Not to
Exceed $35,000,000]

Please see attached a proposed Resolution approving and authorizing the General Manager of
the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission to execute, on behalf of the City and County of
San Francisco, a Memorandum of Agreement with the City of Daly City for the funding,
construction, and operation of the Vista Grande Drainage Basin Improvement Project, with a
duration of five years starting August 4, 2025, through August 31, 2030, pursuant to Section
9.118 of the Charter.

The following is a list of accompanying documents:

° Proposed Resolution (Word Doc Version)

° Draft Memorandum of Agreement (Word Doc Version)

° Daly City Resolution No.25-82 (PDF Version)

. Daly City Resolution No. 17-200 (PDF Version)

. Final Environmental Impact Report (PDF Version)

. Draft Environmental Impact Report (PDF Version)

° CEQA Findings and Mitigation Measures and Alternatives (PDF Version)

. Addendum to Environmental Impact Report (PDF Version)

Please contact Jeremy Spitz at jspitz@sfwater.org if you need any additional Daniel L. Lurie

information on these items. Mayor
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OUR MISSION: To provide our customers with high-quality, efficient and reliable water, power and
sewer services in a manner that values environmental and community interests and sustains the
resources entrusted to our care.




